
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                 
       

 Ms Sue Lovecy, Head of School 
 

November 2022 

 

Dear parent or guardian, 

Year 10 and 11 student and parent session – Friday 11 November 5.00pm – 5.45pm 

On Friday 11 November year 10 and 11 will be taking part in a number of events that will focus on post 16 with 

opportunities to speak with local employers, colleges and apprenticeship providers at our school careers fair and 

then for year 11 a trip to a 6th form provider. 

At 5.00pm on the same day (11 November) you and your child/ward are invited to a special study skills session 

taking place at school.  

The session will be hosted by a guest speaker from an organisation called Enlighten who will help students 

develop their study skills; how to best learn and remembering and then tips about planning and preparation. This 

speaker will also give advice on ways you can support your child with some useful tips and techniques. The 

session will finish at around 5.45pm 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact school. I look forward to seeing you on 11 November 

at 5.00pm.   

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr Moore  Mr Machin 

Head of Year 11 Head of Year 10 


